
 

DATES 

Term 3      

20th July                              

 

Cross County 

at Paradise 

5th August 

 

PTFA Ball 

14th August 

 

Teacher Only 

Day 

21st August 

 

BOT Meeting 

Dates 

19th August  

& 17th             

September 

 

Term 3 Ends 

25th           

September 

School News 

 
One of the highlights of this term is the Senior 

Room Ski Camp. We had three great days on the 
mountain in Week 1 and our Senior Room students 

were a credit to Glenorchy School. They managed 

themselves well, challenged themselves and         
improved their skiing skills. They were friendly, 
helpful and polite, and were a pleasure to be 
around. I would like to acknowledge the Central 

Lakes Trust and the Glenorchy School PTFA for      
assisting with camp costs, Gorettie for preparing the 
food, and Sonya, Ann-Margaret, Sharee, Mike and 
Dave for being fantastic Camp Parents. Thank you    
also to the parents who came up for day trips and 

joined in on taking groups of children out on the 
mountain. Everyone’s help was greatly appreciated. 

 

Thank you for attending the goal setting interviews last Thursday. These 
interviews have given the children the opportunity to sit down with you and 

their teacher to decide on what their focus needs to be on for the next steps in 
their learning. Setting goals and knowing how to go about achieving them is an 
important skill to develop.  Please check in with your child in the coming weeks 

and encourage them as they work towards their goals. 
 
If you are coming out to the Cross Country at Paradise tomorrow, please 

be at school at 11:00am as we will leave after the Morning Tea break. The 
children will need suitable footwear, their drink bottle, some lunch snacks, and 
warm clothing to wear after the race. Gorettie is organising a sausage sizzle as 
we did last year. This year we are hoping to finish with some games if the 

weather permits. If we need to postpone until Friday, we will send out a group 
text. 
 
Student of the Week 

 

Juniors dress up day on Monday 
 
 

The work on the multi-purpose room is         
underway and it is exciting to watch the       

progress being made on it. Please be aware 
of the extra hazards around the school at this 

time while the work is completed.  
 
 

Paula, Nicole, Courtney and Gorettie 
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